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Mark Lowen

From: John Paskell <JPaskell@cityofsalem.net>
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 9:46 AM
To: Mark Lowen
Subject: RE: 3600 Boone Rd SE - Airport Overlay Variance

Hi Mark: 
 
Thanks for letting me know. I have no issue or comments on the proposed development. Please send me a copy of the 
FAA’s Letter of Determination when you receive it. 
 
Best regards, 
 
John 
 
John Paskell, C.M. 
Airport Manager 
City of Salem | Salem Municipal Airport 
2990 25th Street SE,  Salem OR 97302 
jpaskell@cityofsalem.net | 503-588-6314 
 

From: Mark Lowen <MLowen@livebsl.com>  
Sent: Wednesday, May 4, 2022 9:41 AM 
To: John Paskell <JPaskell@cityofsalem.net> 
Subject: 3600 Boone Rd SE - Airport Overlay Variance 
 
Good morning Mr. Paskell, 
 
We have submitted applications for a 12-lot subdivision for property located at the 3600 Block of Boone Road SE 
(083W13A-00100 / 083W13A-00200 / 083W13A-0300).  
This site is within the Horizontal Surface Area for Salem Airport. Therefore, we are required to apply of and an Airport 
Overlay Height Variance.  At this point we are awaiting the FAA processing of our FAA  7460-1.  I wanted to make you 
aware of our pending application and request any input or comments you have at this time. 
 
 
 
Thank you, 
 
Mark Lowen   
Project Manager 
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